

December 16, 2019

Dear Neighbor,

As part of our everyday effort to deliver reliable energy to our customers and local communities, we want to let you know that Eversource is in the process of finalizing the aesthetic design of the proposed East Eagle Substation. As an important part of that process, we are inviting members of the East Eagle community to an Open House on January 14, 2020 to offer feedback on aesthetic preferences for the substation. As a resident of the East Eagle community, we believe that you can provide helpful guidance and we welcome your input.

The event will be held at East Boston High School and Project Team members will be available to provide additional information and answer questions that you may have.

## East Eagle Street Substation Aesthetic Design Open House

Tuesday, January 14, 2020 **Drop in between 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.** 

> East Boston High School 86 White Street East Boston, MA 02128

Keeping the lines of communication open is an important part of our work in your community. We hope you can join us at the upcoming Open House.

If you have questions about the proposed Project, please call the Eversource Transmission Information Line at 1-800-793-2202, or send an email to <a href="mailto:ProjectInfo@eversource.com">ProjectInfo@eversource.com</a>.

Sincerely,

David Petersile

David Petersile Project Manager – Eversource Energy